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Former Peace Corps Volunteer and Geoscientist Welcomed as New Geoscience 
Communication Fellow
Alexandria, VA – The American Geosciences Institute (AGI) and Schlumberger welcome former Peace Corps volunteer and 

geoscientist, Stephanie Tubman as the AGI/Schlumberger Geoscience Communication Fellow. Through a generous donation from 

Schlumberger, a global service provider to the oil and gas industry, Tubman will be working with AGI’s Critical Issues Program 

to disseminate geoscience information to help support decision making at the federal, state and municipal levels. 

 

“The goal of the Critical Issues program is to provide decision makers with clear, relevant and quickly digestible information 

about the geosciences, without oversimplifying the science.” Tubman said of her new post. During the first month of her 

fellowship she has already written a factsheet that was distributed at a congressional briefing commemorating the 50th 

Anniversary of the Good Friday Earthquake. Throughout her fellowship, Tubman will be investigating other topics and ways to 

deliver geoscience information to decision makers. 

 

Tubman pursued geoscience because of her passion for connecting with the environment and her desire to help others do the same. 

Following her undergraduate degree at Colgate University she completed an internship at the U.S. Geological Survey Cascades 

Volcano Observatory and enrolled in Michigan Tech’s Peace Corps Master’s International program in Geohazards Mitigation. 

During her two-year tour in Guatemala with the Peace Corps, she was assigned to a municipal environmental office, collaborating 

with local officials on water management, environmental science education and ecotourism projects. Her experience working at 

the municipal level made her an ideal candidate for her work with the Critical Issues program. 

 

Tubman first heard about the fellowship when attending a reception hosted by AGI at the Geological Society of America Annual 

Meeting. 

 

“Science is an important tool,” Tubman stated, “I’m looking forward to engaging with different decision-making communities to 

understand how they use information and how we can help to meet their needs for geoscience information.” 

 

For more information on the Center for Critical Issues: http://bit.ly/1fFF2uw

 

###

 

The American Geosciences Institute is a nonprofit federation of geoscientific and professional associations that represents more 

than 250,000 geologists, geophysicists and other earth scientists. Founded in 1948, AGI provides information services to 

geoscientists, serves as a voice of shared interests in the profession, plays a major role in strengthening geosciences education, and 

strives to increase public awareness of the vital role geosciences play in society’s use of resources, resiliency to natural hazards, 

and interaction with the environment.
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